
Fitness Center Sound Regulations 

Announcement 

Dear Valued Members, 

We hope you are enjoying your time at our fitness center. To ensure a comfortable and enjoyable 

environment for everyone, we would like to remind you of our sound regulations. 

• All personal music devices must be used with headphones. 

• Group classes should maintain an appropriate volume level, respectful of surrounding 

areas. 

• Excessive noise or disruptive behavior will not be tolerated. 

Your cooperation is greatly appreciated in maintaining a pleasant atmosphere for all our 

members. Thank you for your understanding. 

Best regards, 

The Fitness Center Management 


